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PO Box 185, Dundurn, SK
300 Third Avenue
306-492-2202

TOWN OF DUNDURN
PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Notice is hereby given that Council for the Town of Dundurn intends to review and
consider the following at the Council meeting to be held on May 9, 2023.

REASON: For review and consideration of the Zoning Bylaw. Details regarding zoning changes
can be reviewed on the Town of Dundurn website or in person at the Town Office.

Any person may attend this meeting to be held:

May 9, 2023

Dundurn Town Office — Board Chambers

300 Third Ave.

Issued at the Town of Dundurn this 26t day of April, 2023

Valerie Schlosser
Chief Administrative Officer



